
 

 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
IN MEDICAL SCIENCES 

NEW DELHI 

Dated: 22.06.2024 

NOTICE 
 
 

**** 
  

Sub: NEET-PG 2024 scheduled for 23.06.2024 has been postponed 
 

Kind Attn: All applicants for NEET-PG 2024 and Exam Functionaries 
 

 
1. The Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Govt of India vide its notice dated 

22.06.2024 has decided to postpone the NEET-PG 2024, scheduled to be held 

tomorrow i.e. 23rd June, 2024, as a precautionary measure. 

 

2. Fresh date for NEET-PG 2024 will be notified at the earliest. 

 
3. This decision has been taken by the Government in the best interests of the 

students and to maintain the sanctity of examination process. 

 
4. Inconvenience caused to the students is regretted. 
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